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August 2019 Prayer Letter

Dear Praying Friends, 

After many months of hard work and prayer I have finished language school! I finished on Friday, July 19 and 
it felt so good to complete this step. I still lack much in my Spanish but I will continue to work, study, and 
practice my Spanish over the next few months so please continue to pray for Ashley and I as we work to 
better our language. 

Last month, I asked you all to pray for our Friend Day service we had on July 21. It was a wonderful service 
with many in attendance and several first time guests along with a few guests we had not seen in a while. 
Pastor Miguel Murillo was our guest preacher and he did an incredible job. Please pray as work to connect 
with our new contacts from friend day.  

Also in July I was able to go and spend a few days in Chile for a youth conference with missionaries Jason 
Holt and Daniel Sparks. I was able to see friends that I have not seen in years. It was good to see what the 
Lord has done there and helped to give me more of a vision of what the Lord can do here in Argentina.  

I had another chance to speak with Alex (the man from Africa who just moved to Argentina) again and it has 
gone well. I was able to hear more of his story. He is lonely and is just looking for a friend. He speaks almost 
no Spanish and is really struggling with things in his life. He thinks he is a Christian but I am unsure about his 
salvation. Please be in prayer for Him. 

August’s Prayer Request: 
• Language Learning: For our family as we continue to work to grow our abilities in the language. 
• Children’s Day: On Saturday, August 17th, we will be having a carnival like event for families in celebration of 

Children’s Day. It is a big deal here in Argentina and most families are looking for ways celebrate this holiday with 
their children. The goal is not only to celebrate children but also to serve the community and share what Jesus has 
done for them. The following day on the 18th, we will have special service. Please join us in praying that we see 
souls saved through this event. 

Thank you for prayers and support. 

God bless,  

Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & Ian 




